
Inspired by TT Rockstars, we

would like to invite your

child to come to school

dressed as a rockstar and be

ready to participate in

Priory’s first version of

Battle of the Bands and lots

of other fun Maths

activities!

PRIORY’S ROCKSTAR DAY!

Get ready to rock at

Children are able to wear

their rockstar clothes

for the school disco on

the same day! 

(separate flyer to follow) 

Wednesday 2nd April 2025


